Dear BG guys,

I've been getting ready for this week for almost 6 months now, and I'm so excited to get to meet you. Impact was a big part of my transition to college, and I hope that it helps you as much as it helped me. It's such a great way to get ready for the next few years of your life. I know things this year probably seem pretty intimidating, but I promise that you'll always have one of us to count on to help get situated in College Station. I'm here for all of y'all as you grow in your faith, meet new friends, and get involved in a church. I can't wait to get to know each of you, and I hope you really enjoy Impact 2020! It's gonna be a blast for sure.

-Your BG dad, Oren Shed